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Plans set for 2024 Hiawatha Farmers Market
(KNZA)--Plans have been set for the 2024 Hiawatha Farmers Market.

Brown County Extension Agent Matt Young appeared before the Hiawatha City
Commission Monday evening to seek approval to set in the grass next to the skate
park as they have in the past.

The commission granted their approval.

The Farmers Market will be held on Thursday evenings from 4 to 6:30 from May
30th through September 26
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